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IMPORTANT: If you are still 
holding an absentee ballot, please 
mail it by May 30th or drop it off at 
any polling place on Election Day. 
Postmarks do not count!

Attention Republicans
Election Day is Tuesday June 3rd  
and your vote is important



Dear Fellow Republicans,

June 3rd is Election Day and your vote is 

important.

I am working hard to represent our district, 

fight for more water storage and reliable 

delivery, reduce the debt and encourage job 

growth.

Representing the Valley and serving as your 

Congressman is  a tremendous privilege. I would 

be honored to receive your vote on June 3rd.

Sincerely,

Jeff Denham

P.S. If you are still holding an Absentee Ballot, 

please make sure to mail it by Friday, May 30, or 

drop it off at any polling place in the county on 

Election Day. Thank you.

The surest way to send a message to 
Nancy Pelosi and the liberal Democrats 
in Congress is to VOTE.

Pelosi had made our Republican 
Congressman Jeff Denham one of her 
“top targets” for defeat in 2014. 

We can send her packing by 
voting this Tuesday June 3rd for a 
representative with a proven record of 
doing what’s right for the Valley and 
our nation – Jeff Denham.
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